
    Captain Douglas 

DiCenzo Camp Fund   

 

 

The Captain Douglas DiCenzo Camp Fund was 

established in 2006 to help send kids to camps, 

program and educational events. The Camp 

Fund is in memory of Captain Douglas DiCenzo, 

a West Point graduate and Plymouth, New 

Hampshire native who was killed in action while 

serving his country during the war in Iraq. 

 

Camps, programs and events children have 

received scholarships for in the past. 

• Park & Rec Program/camps 

• Music camps 

• Camp Invention 

• Softball/baseball programs 

• Science Center Camps 

• Sports Camps 

• YMCA 

• Boys & Girls Club 

• Cub Scout/Boy Scout Camps 

• Girl Scout Camps 

• Gymnastic Programs 

• Quiz bowl Camp 

• Karate 

Camp Application Information 

• Go to dougscampfund.org 

• Select the “camp fund tab” 

• Scroll down to the bottom 

of the page 

• Click on “apply for 

assistance from the Fund” 

• Fill out the form on-line 

• Click “Submit”.  Done! 

• The scholarship committee 

will get back to you in a 

few days and tell you the 

amount of your child’s 

scholarship. 

• We send all scholarship 

money directly to the 

camp, program or event.  

• You can apply for more 

then 1 scholarship per 

year. 

• We ask all scholarship 

recipients to please write a 

thank you note to the 

scholarship committee. 

This can be sent in digitally. 

 
• Questions: 

e-mail; ccrane653@gmail.com 


